
 

 

 
 

Deputy Consul-General of the Netherlands in Erbil,  

Mr. Jort Posthumus  

would like to invite  

Mr. Seerwan Abdullah 

to attend at the  

Shiraka Alumni Networking Event 

on Thursday, 16 November 2023,  

From 17:30 to 20:00 hrs.  

at the Divan Hotel. 

 

 

 

 

Dress code: Business Casual 

Address: Divan Hotel, Gulan Street, Erbil 

R.S.V.P by 14 Nov. at 16:00 hrs. 

Erb-events@minbuza.nl  | +964 (0) 751 802 4600 | +964 (0) 751 700 2660 
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